CHANGES TO THE FEDERAL TIMBER TAX LAWS
 
 
BRIEF: 
According to information from the website Timber Tax.org, the Internal Revenue Service will now require collection of lump-sum timber sale transaction information. In its newly released regulation (Treasury Decision or T.D.9450) in the Federal Register, May 29, 2009, lump-sum sales or exchanges of standing timber must be reported on Form 1099-S, Proceeds from Real Estate Transactions, effective for sales after May 28, 2009. A timber seller must also be furnished a copy of the form or a substitute statement.  

Prior to this new regulation, only pay-as-cut type of timber sales were subject to Form 1099 reporting (Sec. 6050N).  This new regulation ends the practice of not filing 1099 for lump-sum timber sale transaction.

Officials recommend that timber owners, buyers, foresters, mills, CPAs, attorneys, and other parties involved in administering timber sales learn and comply with this new tax law requirement. 

This item was copied from the latest SAF update. It concerns a change in the way timber sale income is reported. 

For more information, visit the Timber Tax website.

